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 2nd March 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
      
On Thursday 9th March we will be holding Online-Safety sessions in the school hall entitled ‘How to keep 
your child safe online’ for all parents. Due to the ever-changing online world in order to keep up with 
the rapid change in games, social media and viral trends, we feel it is important to share our knowledge, 
concerns and steps to keeping your children safe.   
  
In order to facilitate working schedules, we will be holding two sessions. One will be at 2pm during the 
school day; the other will be at 5pm. These will present the same information so there is no need to 
attend both. Each session will take roughly 45 minutes, including an opportunity for you to ask 
questions. If you would like to bring any tablets or phones and share concerns and good Online-Safety, 
you are more than welcome to.   
  
Due to the potentially mature nature of this discussion and content, we would ask you not to bring 
children along.  
  
   

Yours sincerely    
   
   

H Cartwright   
 
  


